
On Friday 19 October… 
 

You don’t have to wear 
school uniform! 

 

BUT 
 
 

Please bring in 
£1 

to support the 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks! 
 

Oakwood School Association 

(no dangerous shoes, coloured hair, jewellery or slogans on 
clothing!) 

Wear 
colours to 
brighten 
up the 
day! 

How about 
as many 
different 

colours as 
you can? 


